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A MESSAGE FROM JOHN TOTH PRESIDENT OF LOCAL 195 ....
Hello All,

As of midnight (Tuesday, January 30th) our members at Motor City Chrysler will be on
strike for a fair agreement.

The Sales, Service and Clerical employees are members of Unifor Local 195 fighting for
respect and against concessions. Despite numerous bargaining sessions, the company has not
moved off of their position for across the board concessions. These include, but are not limited
to claw backs on holidays, benefits, wages and working conditions.

We are asking for your support in this battle that affects all of us. Please show your
Solidarity with our members in their fight for respect and a fair agreement by stopping in on the
picket line and offering encouragement.

If necessary, we will escalate our efforts in the near future and may call on you for
additional support in the coming days and weeks.

In Solidarity,
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John Toth,
President,
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